BOROUGH OF SPRING LAKE HEIGHTS

555 Brighton Avenue - Spring Lake Heights, New Jersey 07762

www.springlakehts.com
TELEPHONE 732-449-3500 FAX 732-449-3535

Thomas O’Brien
Date: December 2, 2019 MAYOR

Mr. Rick Howlett
New Jersey Water Association
54 Main Street

Waretown, NJ 08758

Dear Rick:

On behalf of the Borough of Spring Lake Heights | would like to take this opportunity to thank your
organization for being a valuable resource for all of its member municipalities. The seminars and
programs you offer throughout the state of New Jersey are very important to sewer and water
operators. The programs are informative and offer much needed continuing education units and
technical credit hours that are required by law for all licensed operators.

Without NJWA's help on a variety of issues, both administrative and operational, many municipalities
would lose an invaluable resource for education and training. Since there are no costs involved for the
courses you offer, it is a tremendous savings for all members of the association.

The New Jersey Water Association is a valuable tool for all of its members and creates an excellent
opportunity for networking among one another. Without your help and expertise many municipalities
would suffer a great loss. Once again, the Borough of Spring Lake Heights wishes to thank you for your
availability.

Best Regards,
Steve Dodd

Borough of Spring Lake Heights



